
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Michelle Krampitz, Town Clerk 
 
From:  Sherri Tanguay, Director of Human Resources 
 
Date:  June 21, 2024 
 
Re:  Meeting Cancellation 
 
 
The Human Relations Commission Special Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 26, 2024 at 6:00 
p.m. in the Conference Room at the Riverfront Community Center is cancelled. 
 
Please post this Notice. 
 
 
 


